
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

of Technical Group held on 
Tuesday 13 June, 2006 at 7.30pm 
at Sports House, Harbour Sport, Stadium Drive, Albany 
 
 
Present:   Rowan Campey, Jim Goodwin, Thomas Mann and Philippa Bouzaid 
 
Apologies:  Leigh Johns, Ralph Lumsden 
 
 
1.      Matters arising from previous Minutes:   

Officials Logbook: 
Now in progress with clubs receiving information regarding the process for 
obtaining logbooks. 
 
 

2. General Business: 
 Officials Uniforms 
 This was discussed with samples being looked at.  Philippa to obtain quotes 

and seek funding to update the Polo Shirt with new Swimming Auckland logo. 
 
 Technical Seminars 
 We have received good feedback from the three seminars that have run during 

the first 6 months of the year.  Philippa to speak with Ralph to see if he is 
interested in running another three seminars later in the year. 

 
 Officials Membership Number 
 The Group discussed the new officials logbook in relation to the Membership 

Number and recommended that there be only one membership number 
distributed to an official instead of different numbers being distributed every 
time a new exam has been sat.  Philippa to speak with Norma regarding this 
and report back to technical. 

 
 Auckland Centenary: 

Philippa encouraged members from the Technical committee to speak with past 
officials and encourage them to attend the Centenary in September.  
 

The meeting closed at 8.30 pm 
Next meeting Tuesday 15 August, 2006. 
   
 
 


